
 

 

 

12th January 2022 

 

 

Re: Junior Certificate /Junior Cycle Mock Examinations 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

The Mock Examinations for our 3rd Year students will start on the week beginning Monday 

7th February 2022.  The fee for these examinations is €30.   

The school has an online payment facility (Easy Payments plus) which can be accessed via 

the school’s website (www.hfcs.ie). We would ask all parents to avail of this payment 

method to avoid unnecessary handling of cash and paper receipts.  

Please pay the examination fees as soon as possible, and before the examinations start on 7th 

February, 2022.  Receipts will be issued for all payments.  

Please note that is our sincere hope to run the mock exams in school at the specified time, but 

we are always guided by Public Health.  

I wish all students success in their Mock Examinations. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

__________________________ 

Ms. Michelle Mc Cabe 
Internal Examination Secretary 
 


